
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 11:59 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 
7:00 P.M.) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed 
Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 
P.M.)  

lori ford submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 P.M.) 

Item: 5a) REPORT 19-0141 CONSIDERATION OF AN ORDINANCE REGULATING SIDEWALK 
VENDING IN COMPLIANCE WITH SB 946 (Acting Public Works Director Lucho Rodriguez) 

eComment: As residents, and Pier Avenue business owners, we fully support the proposed 
ordinance on Sidewalk vending. It is imperative that the city get out in front of the issue and 
create a regulation and permitting processes for Sidewalk Vending. Please adopt the ordinance 
this evening so that we may preserve the character of our beautiful city and beach. Thank you, 
Lori and Will Ford Gum Tree 
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